

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Diane Adam

Chair

Pamela Gann Vice Chair

Stephen Hicks

Treasurer

Susan T. Richards

Secretary

Phil Alvarado

Laurie Ashton

The Rev. Randall Day

Neil Dipaola

Angel R. Martinez

Danna McGrew

Gretchen H. Milligan

Jennifer Murray

Robert C. Nakasone

Cathy Pepe Ginger Salazar

Nicolasa I. Sandoval, Ph.D.

Robert L. Skinner

Chris Slaughter

Luis Villegas

Michael D. Young, Ph.D.

PRESIDENT & CEO

Ronald V. Gallo, Ed.D.

SANTA BARBARA FOUNDATION

South County Headquarters
1111 Chapala Street, Suite 200
Santa Barbara, CA 93101-3100

Phone: (805) 963-1873 Fax: (805) 966-2345

North County Headquarters

2625 S. Miller Street, Suite 101 Santa Maria, CA 93455-1777 Phone: (805) 346-6123 Fax: (805) 346-6125

sbfoundation.org

Facebook @sbfoundation Twitter @sbfoundation December 11, 2018

Supervisor Das Williams

Chair, Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

105 E. Anapamu

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Supervisor Williams:

I am pleased to inform you that Highland – Santa Barbara Foundation, Inc. has approved a restricted grant of \$40,000 for 12 months to establish a Santa Barbara County veterans collaborative.

Please find enclosed two copies of the Grant Agreement which are ready for consideration and approval by the Board of Supervisors. The amount of \$40,000 will be awarded upon receipt of the executed Grant Agreement.

Kindly sign both copies of the Grant Agreement and return one fully executed copy of the Agreement to the Santa Barbara Foundation. Please notify staff (particularly those responsible for completing required evaluation report) and any collaborating committees about the terms of this grant. We also appreciate your assistance in complying with the Publicity Clause found in the Grant Agreement.

We look forward to working in partnership with you to build this important countywide collaboration in support of our veterans living and working in Santa Barbara County, and ensuring that they have the critical support and resources they need to transition successfully from military to civilian life and thrive in our communities for generations to come. If you have any questions regarding this grant, I can be reached via email at ksimas@sbfoundation.org.

Warm Regards,

Kathy Simas

North County Director

Enclosures